
From: Jorge Salinas <jsalinas@flaglercounty.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 11:15:12 AM 
To: Commissioners <COMMISSIONERS@flaglercounty.gov>; Heidi Petito <hpetito@flaglercounty.gov>; 
Sean S. Moylan <smoylan@flaglercounty.gov>; Mike Dickson <mdickson@flaglercounty.gov> 
Cc: Staly, Rick <RStaly@flaglersheriff.com>; Strobridge, Mark <MStrobridge@flaglersheriff.com>; City 
Mgr Alvin Jackson <ajackson@bunnellcity.us>; dbrabbon@bunnellcity.us <dbrabbon@bunnellcity.us> 
Subject: FW: Special Event at Fairgrounds this Saturday 
  

This email originated outside the Flagler Sheriff email system. DO NOT CLICK any links or open any 
attachments from this email unless you know the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning Commissioners, 
  
Sherriff Staly has shared through (High Priority Email) the attached letter with valid concerns about the 
upcoming event at the Fairgrounds that requires the County to reconsider the issuance of this permit. I 
have consulted with our Deputy County Attorney Sean Moylan and after careful consideration, the most 
appropriate action for Flagler County at this time, is to cancel the permit for this event. 
  
Below please find the email that was sent to Mr. Dickson regarding this decision/action. Mr. Dickson has 
started the cancelation and refund process for this event. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Regards, 
Jorge 
  
From: Jorge Salinas 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 10:41 AM 
To: Mike Dickson <mdickson@flaglercounty.gov> 
Cc: Sean S. Moylan <smoylan@flaglercounty.gov> 
Subject: FW: Special Event at Fairgrounds this Saturday 
  
Good morning, 
  
After consultation with our legal department and given that the sponsor/applicant for the 
special event at the Fairgrounds on Saturday July 25, 2025 has engaged in serial 
misrepresentation of the event, continually contradicted by his social media promotions of 
the event.  County staff is having to be prompted each time a new disclosure occurs, 
creating a scramble on the part of staff and in particular, with each new disclosure, raising 
ever increasing safety concerns.  I support our Legal Department’s recommendation 
cancel the permit for this event, which is revocable at will as an executive action. There is 
no right to appeal. 
  
Regards, 
Jorge 

mailto:jsalinas@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:COMMISSIONERS@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:hpetito@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:smoylan@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:mdickson@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:RStaly@flaglersheriff.com
mailto:MStrobridge@flaglersheriff.com
mailto:ajackson@bunnellcity.us
mailto:dbrabbon@bunnellcity.us
mailto:dbrabbon@bunnellcity.us
mailto:mdickson@flaglercounty.gov
mailto:smoylan@flaglercounty.gov

